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Teresa Ferenczhalmy is a native of northeastern Ohio. In 2013, her family moved to 
Holloman AFB, NM, when Teresa’s husband was assigned to the base. They chose to 
remain in Alamogordo when Tom retired from active duty. 

Teresa Ferenczhalmy serves as the Director of the STARBASE Holloman program. 
Teresa graduated from The Ohio State University with a Bachelor of Science degree in 
Family Relations and Human Development with a focus in Early Childhood Education. 
She has worked in various school districts teaching elementary grade students 
wherever her husband was stationed.  

Since 2019, Teresa has served as the governor-appointed Commissioner for the Military 
Interstate Children’s Compact Commission, advocating for military families and their 
children in New Mexico.  Teresa is currently a member of the MIC3 Communications 
and Outreach committee. 

Teresa and her husband, Tom, are parents to two sons who are both officers in the 
United States Air Force. In her free time, Teresa enjoys cross-stitching, cooking, quilting, 
and spending time with family and friends. 

 


